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INTERNATIONAL TRAINING/WEBINAR/WORKSHOP ON RESEARCH
OF THE PHILIPPINE PROFESSIONAL LINKAGE FROM VARIOUS DISCIPLINES

The Philippine Professional Linkage from Various Disciplines Inc.
(Philproflink), a nongovernment organization dedicated to providing professional
development opportunities for educators, will organize the International
Training/Webinar/Workshop on Research on April 24-26, 2025.

With the theme, Advocacy and Leadership Development Program, the three-
day international training/webinar/workshop aims to equip teachers with relevant
and updated knowledge. The webinar will provide handouts outlining the following
objectives to be accomplished.

1. Understand the role and impact of research advocacy.

2. Develop skills for clear and effective communication of research
findings.

3. Develop an advocacy plan for research promotion.

4. Identify and apply effective leadership styles for advocacy.

5. Integrate advocacy, communication, and leadership skills in
practical scenarios.

Instructional leaders, both public and private, along with teaching and
nonteaching personnel from elementary, secondary, and tertiary levels, as well as
any interested individuals, are invited to join the activity.

For more information, please contact

Philippine Professional Linkage from Various Disciplines, Inc.
Mobile Phone Numbers: 0926-700-0619 or 00927-852-3837
Email Address: philproflink@gmail.com

Website: http://www.philproflink.com
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